
 
 

        FALLA HILL Primary School 

        Harthill Road 

        Fauldhouse 

        West Lothian 

        EH47 9HS 

        Tel:  01501 770210 

         

       Email: wlfallahill-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

        Head Teacher Mr Martin McCusker BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

 

25th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/carers, 
 
Once again we thank you for your patience and support in this tricky time. 
 
You will have received communication from West Lothian Council yesterday and you will likely be aware of 
the Depute First Minister's announcement of the aim of re-opening all Scottish schools to all pupils on a 
full-time basis from Wednesday 12 August. 
 
Class structure for academic year 20/21 
 

P1CH Mrs C Howley   

P1SG Miss S Gorman   

P2 (job share) Mrs S Burns*  Mrs C Rainey 
 

* Mrs A Gorman to 

cover maternity leave 
 P3 Miss F Graham  

P4 Miss E Denovan  

P5 Ms S Thomson   

P6 Miss A Lynch   

P7 Mrs A Hunter   

Support for Learning Mrs E Wells   

Health&Wellbeing / 
Nurture 

Mrs R Doohan    

 
There will be more information regarding the transition booklets we prepared for every pupil just as soon as we 
are able.  With this letter is a document with pictures of the school staff and their roles in school. 
 
From the staffing list you will note that Miss Farooq and Miss Wilson are off to pastures new – we wish them 
every success!  As someone who spent most of his career teaching the equivalent of P7 in England I have an 
extra wee ‘attaboy’ to Miss Wilson, especially as she is only a probationer teacher, and I know how tough a gig 
P7 can be. 
 
On the flipside you will see that we have Mrs Hunter back – she must’ve heard what an amazing Headteacher 
I am, sorry the excitement of this year must be getting to me!  We are absolutely thrilled to have a teacher of 
Mrs Hunter’s calibre return to us and she will be a great addition. 
 
Please do bear in mind that if plans for August do require to be changed then this may result in a change 
to our class structure and to the teacher allocated to your child’s class. We will inform you of any required 
changes as soon as possible. 

 

 
Mr McCusker (Headteacher) 
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